
GG’s Youth Club – July Newsletter 
 
I would like to thank everyone for helping GG’s 
on carnival day run as successful as it did, 
although we didn’t win we all had a great day! I 
would like to take this opportunity to all the 
parent helpers, volunteers and the children for 
creating, building and making our float the best 
we have ever done! I have learnt again how we 
could of improved and hopefully we can put the 
ideas into practice again next year. If anyone 
has any suggestions on how we could of 
improved, or you have access to free materials 
please get in touch with Jordan.  
 

Dates for your diary: 
 
11-07-18 – SPLASH – The Ultimate Water Party and BBQ – Junior Youth club 
Splash will be taking place on the Grosvenor Field and there will be obstacles, water slides 
and to finish there will be a BBQ, serving Hotdogs and Burgers 
 
12-07-18 – SPLASH – The Ultimate Water Party and BBQ – Senior Youth Club 
Splash will be taking place on the Grosvenor Field and there will be obstacles, water slides 
and to finish there will be a BBQ, serving Hotdogs and Burgers 
 
21-07-2018 – Tennis Court Open Day & Promotion of the Picnic Area 
on Saturday 21st July at 11am, Gnosall Parish Council will be hosting the Official Opening of 
the Tennis Courts on The Acres, there will be lots of other activities on during the Day 
(Includes Tennis, Basketball, Football, Archery competitions, pond dipping, entertainment 
and 70Ft Assault Course). Bring your own picnic, refreshments will be served with an ice 
cream van. And to finish off, the Fun Fair will be open from 3pm 
 
25-07-2018 – SCHOOLS OUT PARTY 
We will be celebrating the start of the school holidays by hosting party, disco, serving food 
and drinks and having lots of Fun. 
 

GG’s Youth Club will be on every Wednesday and Thursday throughout the School 
Holidays, but to ensure that we have enough volunteers as some will going on holiday, if 

you are able to help just one week, please contact Jordan, Thank you! 
 
In next month’s newsletter, there will be information about the Fun Day on 29th August, we 
are hoping to get the Army, Navy or the Cadets to organise a fun obstacle course for us. If 
you know anyone that may be able to help with that please let Jordan know. 
 
An electronic copy of forthcoming newsletters can be found on the Gnosall Parish Councils 
website. Just search Gnosall Parish Council, and click on the YOUTH CLUB tab. It will also 
be uploaded to the GG’s Youth Volunteers and Parents Facebook page. If you would like 
future copies emailing to you then please fill in your name and email address on the google 
form on the Facebook page.  
 
Thank you 
Jordan Archer – GG’s Youth Club – Mobile Number: 07715 392345



Event Posters 


